Our Ref: 06F.EL2051

Environmental
Protection Agency

b JAN 2007

Dr. Ian Marnane

Environmental Protection Agency
PO Box 3000,

Johnstown Castle Estate,

County Wexford.

3rd January 2007

Re: Proposed Landfill at Tooman/Nevitt, North County Dublin.

Dear Madam

An Bord P]eanéla

Bt aniinpment JRrSB——

- An Bord Pleandla has received your recent submlssron in relation to the above mentioned

proposed developmentand will take it into considerationin its determinationof the matter.

Please note that the proposed development shall not be carried out unless the Board has |
approved it or approved it with conditions.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the uncgﬁlgned officer of the

Board. &
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Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleandla referegfé’%p%mber in any correspondence .
or telephone contact with the Board. K& 5
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Yours faithfully, RS <‘>§
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Joseph Reilly Oooéé\

Administrative Assistant
Direct Line:01-8737264

64 Srdid Maoilbhride.

Baile Atha Cliath .
Tel: (01) 858 8100
LoCall: 1890 275 175
Fax: (O1) 872 2684

Web.htip//www.pleanala.ic
email:bord @pleanala.ic

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin I
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